
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
I would like to see the acceptance of cash continue in the island.  
 
It is never a good idea to take choice away from people and for many, particularly the 
old, cash is their preferred method, or the only method of payment that they trust. 
 
Thank you for noting these comments. 


